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1 October 2021 

 

Letter regarding Covid-19 

 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
  
Please find attached a recent communication from the Local Authority regarding the management of Covid-
19 within schools.  We have seen cases increasing across the Trust, and as a result schools at the 
Uttoxeter Learning Trust will be implementing extra measures in line with their risk assessment and 
contingency plans, which are informed by the schools’ context and advice from the local authority health 
and safety team.  
  
In all our schools’ parents and carers can support us by:  

 

 Continuing to LFT test your child twice a week (for Year 7 and above).   
 Keeping pupils off school and getting a PCR test as soon as possible at a local testing site if your 

son / daughter is showing any symptoms of Covid-19 and or a member of the houseful tests positive 

for Covid-19  

 Keeping pupils at home until they get their result.   
 Keeping the school informed of your actions so that the absence can be coded accordingly.  
 Encourage pupils to wear face coverings on school / public transport 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Dr Sarah Clark (CEO Uttoxeter Learning Trust) 
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